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MEMORANDUM  

 
 
TO:                Robert Barwick  
 
FROM:           Jim Leu 
 
DATE:            June 13, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:     State Contract Vehicle Purchase for Water Utility 
 
 
 
 

We would like to request the budgeted replacement of a three quarter ton pickup truck for the Water 
Utility. This vehicle will be replacing a 2009 unit that failed the attached vehicle condition report. The 
budgeted requested unit is a 2019 Dodge Ram 2500 4x2 regular cab pickup truck. It would be 
purchased through the State Purchasing Contract with Ewald Automotive Group for $27,894. The 
buying power of the state contract allows municipalities the lowest price possible.  Contact me with 
any questions or concerns. 
 


